
2018 LENTEN STUDY 
 

For five Wednesday evenings, beginning February 21, I’m inviting all of you to participate 
in a Lenten Study “Embracing Forgiveness” written by Barbara Cawthorne Crafton.  
Each session will discuss relevant topics such as “Seventy Times Seven:  Really?”, “You 
Have Hear It Said”, “Chipping Away”, “How to Start”, and “Why Forgive?” 
 
Each participant requires their own handbook so please let me know if you plan to 
participate so I might order the correct number of booklets.  The DVD to assist us has 
been ordered already. 
 
The evening will begin at 6 pm with a light supper.  The study will begin at 6:30 pm and 
end at 8 pm.   

 


